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St.George’s e-Touch 

 
Friday June 15, 2018 –  Saturday June 23, 2018 

This Sunday   Pentecost 4 
June 17, 2018: 
 
8:00 AM 
Presider:    Rev. Dr. Neil Mancor 
Preacher:   Rev. Dr. Neil Mancor  
 
Readings:   2 Corinthians 5:6 – 10 

Mark 4:26-34  
 
 
10:00 AM 
Presider:   Bishop Barbara Andrews 
Preacher:  Bishop Barbara Andrews 
 
MC:  Susan Winn 
 
Readings:   Isaiah 40:25 - 31 
  John 1:1 - 18 
 
 
 
This Week: 
 
Today 5:00   AMPLIFIED Youth Group 
  Year-End Party 
 
 
Wed 7:00 Parish Council Meeting 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 

 
 

 

EE Église St. George’s Church 
 

www.stg.church 

 

 

To subscribe to our e-Touch mailing list, please send an e-mail to: office@stgeorgesanglicanchurch.org 

 

                        

 
As regular services wind down for the summer, we would like to take 
this opportunity to express our thanks and appreciation for your 
dedication and devotion to ministry here at St. George’s.  Thank you 
so much for your labor of love with: 
 
Preparing the altar Volunteering at the food cupboard 

Story-telling at Godly Play Greeting on Sunday morning 

Serving on the altar Hosting coffee hour 

Lending library  Preparing flowers on the altar 

Messy Church  Counting the offering 

Pastoral care  Pizza Lunch 

Knitting prayer shawls Negotiating rental contracts 

Coordinating the worship roster 

Singing and leading the choir 

AMPLIFIED Youth Group Leading Prayers 

Administering the wine Reading the Lord’s Word 

Missional work 

Your willingness to use your gifts and abilities has strengthened the 
mission and ministry of this church. You have also been an example 
of servant-leadership and giving. 
For all your time, effort, hard work, and prayers, please accept the 
thanks and appreciation of this church, its leaders and staff. You 
have truly been a blessing to this congregation! 
 
Thanks for helping us make a difference. 
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COMING UP IN JUNE 

 

June 20 7:00 PM Parish Council    

    Meeting  

Your input is vital to our ability to truly 

reflect the needs and desires of our 

parish community. Please try out a 

meeting.  You are always welcome to 

add a topic of concern to our 

agenda, contribute to the discussions, 

or simply to be present. 

June 27 5:00 PM Messy Church 

 

Come together in community to 

socialize, create and celebrate God’s 

love for all. 

 

June 29 6:00 PM Community 

   Supper 

 

A free meal for those in need.  

AMPLIFIED Youth eat with the guests 

and share their stories with each 

other. 

 

        
 

 

 
 

 

              

 
 

Stravinsky Mass: Gala in honour of Patrick Wedd – 

Saturday June 16th, 2018, 7:30 p.m. 

Christ Church Cathedral, 635 Ste-Catherine West, 

Montreal 

Crowning his 22 years at Christ Church Cathedral, 

Patrick Wedd will present his final gift as organist and 

music director: the famous Mass by Stravinsky. This 

event is a gala in honour of Patrick Wedd’s retirement 

and in recognition of his many contributions to the life 

of the Cathedral and to the diocese as a whole. It is 

also a  reunion for those who have sung at Christ 

Church Cathedral throughout those years. The 

singers will be joined by a chamber orchestra. The 

concert is free but free-will donations are 

appreciated. All are welcome! 

http://www.facebook.com/events/2131590773759449/ 

 

https://anglican.us11.list-manage.com/track/click?u=16b09a8957f9d5e63cb081178&id=82d3495366&e=1398ae2241
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St. George’s Garage Sale 

Please remember the St. George’s Garage Sale which will be held Saturday August 18 at the church. We are 
looking for household items particularly for students furnishing apartments in Ste-Anne’s.  Most popular items 
are gently used small furniture, dishes, pots and pans, small appliances, linens, and those other no longer 
needed treasures taking up space.  

Proceeds of the sale support the various St. George’s ministries.  
 
For questions and offers of help please speak with or email Kevin Glasgow -  kglasgow54@gmail.com  

 

Prayer List 

Periodically we will be taking the prayer requests from the bulletins and adding them to 

the e-Touch so that all members, including those who are not able to attend worship 

services will be able to pray for those listed.    

  

Your prayers are invited for:  Kevin, Brenda, Ray, Valerie, Ann, Sandy, Dave, Art, Marion, 

Rob, Emeka, Rick, Diane, Therese, Gabriel, Laverne, Catherine, Loic, Margaret, Brittany, 

David, Eric, Karen, our foster child Melaku 

 
 

A note: If you or someone you know is in need of prayer please contact Donna Howarth or Liz 

Glasgow or the Church Office to add your intention to the prayer list. 

 Names will remain on the prayer list for a maximum of three months.  Should you wish to have 

them extended you will need to notify the Church Office.  Thank you. 

 

Summer Services 
 

 

The outdoor ecumenical service at Baie d’Urfe Town Hall will be held on 
Sunday June 24th.  There will be no services at St. George’s on that day. 
 
 

Summer services at St. George’s will begin on Sunday July 1 and 

run through Sunday August 26 inclusive.  Please take note that during 
this period there will be only one Sunday service and it’s at 9:00 am.   
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Vacation Time 

Over the summer the staff are on 
vacation at various times.  It is our 
intention to keep the office open 
as much as possible.  If your call to 
the office is not answered please 
leave a message and we will return 
your call as quickly as possible. 
The messages will be listened to 
and responded to accordingly. 

Neil:   July 9 – Aug 11 inclusive 

Lori:  Aug 13 – 24 inclusive 

 
 

FundScrip 
 

This summer the Church will not 
be ordering FundScrip over the 
summer nor receiving orders. 

We will have a large stock of cards 
available for purchase on Sundays 
for those who normally buy at 
coffee hour and will try to 
accommodate anyone who has a 
recurring order. 

For those who have recurring 
orders, you can buy on Sundays or 
you can order through FundScrip 
and have them deliver to your 
home. 

The Church's last order will be 
placed on Monday June 11th. If 
you would like me to order 
additional cards for that order 
please let me know.  

We will resume our normal 
ordering schedule in September. 

Many thanks and  

Enjoy the Summer! 

Lori 

Community BBQ 

MARK YOUR CALENDARS 

Like last year, we will be hosting a 
community outreach BBQ on 
Friday August 31.  This year it will 
be in conjunction with AMPLIFIED 
Youth Group and their 
Community Supper. 

Helpers are welcome! 

Watch for further news about this 
fun event with games and food! 

 We serve a radical God. 
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Rev. Dr. Neil Mancor 
Incumbent  
rector@stg.church 
 
Ann Cumyn, Sandra Holmes 
Amanda Reynolds, Susan Winn 
Lay Readers 
 
Jean-François Gauthier 
Choirmaster 
 
Kisha Joseph 
Youth Director 
sgac.youth@gmail.com 
 
Lori Davison 
Parish Administrator 
office@stg.church 
 
James Williamson 
Cleaner 
 
Dale Stilwell 
Rector’s Warden 
dale.stilwell@live.com 
 
Ann Hamaker 
People’s Warden 
hamakers@outlook.com 
 
Kevin Glasgow 
Treasurer 
kglasgow54@gmail.com 

 
 
 
Contact St. George’s:        514-457-6934 
Office Hours: Tues, Thurs, Fri 
          8:00 – 12:00 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Weekly Offering 

Offering for June 10:   $1,773.00 

  

Thank you to everyone who is giving regularly 

at St. George’s whether via cash, cheque, 

PAR, or online. If you are able, we greatly 

appreciate the PAR donation approach, as it 

helps ensure regular cash flow for our church’s 

ministry, despite attendance patterns - 

especially in the summer and during vacation 

times. Please know that regardless of donation 

method, your support of the Lord’s work 

through St. George’s is deeply appreciated. 

Any questions or concerns regarding 

donations can be directed to:  

richardhowarth@videotron.ca 

 

 

 

For info on all of our weekly activities and 

special events, please consult our website or 

Facebook page. We welcome your 

submissions for e-Touch; please note the 

deadline for your requested inclusion is 

Thursday at noon.  

 

100 GIFTS OF $180 DOLLARS 

Have you committed to meet the 

challenge? 

100 Gifts of $180:  17 identifiable gifts 

have been received so far while 25 

envelopes have been taken.  This is 

awesome!  Take the challenge and help us 

bridge the budgeted deficit. 
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